
Regarding construction of a by-pass connecting Washim to Akot road linking 
various National Highways-laid

 

 SHRI ANUP SANJAY DHOTRE (AKOLA): I request the Hon?ble Minster of Road, 
Transport and Highways for the construction of a bypass connecting Washim to 
Akot Road, linking NH161 (Akola-Sangha Reddy), NH53 (Akola-Surat), and NH161A 
(Akola-Akot). This project will greatly improve connectivity, reduce travel time, 
enhance the overall infrastructure of the region, boost economic growth and 
development, increase access to markets, industries, and employment 
opportunities, enhance safety and reduce traffic congestion, support urbanization 
and population growth, improve air quality and reduce noise pollution and increase
property value and quality of life. I kindly request the Government?s consideration 
and acceptance of this proposal. 

 


